
GLEN WAVERLEY UNITING CHURCH 

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Congregation held in the Church Hall 

on Sunday 22nd June 2008 at 12 noon. 
 
 
Chairperson of the Church Council Graeme Frecker took the chair. 

 

He began by reminding the meeting that Murray Lowe had completed his term as Chairperson of the 

Congregation at the previous meeting held on 26th May 2008, and by agreement, that the election of his 

successor had been deferred until this day 22nd June 2008. 

 

Graeme Frecker thanked Murray Lowe for his service in the position of Chairperson and the members 

present applauded. 

 

Graeme explained that some principal responsibilities of the Chairperson were  

• to speak for and represent the Congregation on public occasions, 

• to prepare agendas and to preside at meetings, and 

• to arrange for the election of Church Councillors and Elders. 

 

He then called for nominations for the position of Chairperson of the Glen Waverley Congregation for a 

two-year term. 

 

Graham Lockhart was nominated by Beverly McGlead, seconded by Margaret Williams. 

 

No other nominations were made and Graham Lockhart was declared elected unopposed. 

The members applauded his appointment. 

 

Graeme Frecker remarked that Graham Lockhart, with his family, was a long time member at Glen 

Waverley, and referred to his service within the local church, as a lay pastor, and as a representative to 

Presbytery. 

 

The meeting closed with all present saying the Grace together. 

 


